
 

2nd October 2020   Newsletter 4 

Worship Together 
Harvest is a time to reflect on God’s generous goodness in his gift to us of creation.  We 
considered our responsibility for the stewardship of the earth.  We listened to Psalm 65, 
which also pointed us to the generosity of God who not only provides us with what we 
need, but also gives lavishly and abundantly through nature. Kathy continued to discuss 
Harvest on Thursday, telling the Parable of the Wicked Tenants. Kathy’s Thursday service 
for  school can be found by following this link: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UZeFgA0LU40 Kathy also brought the Harvest Loaf up 
to school so all of the children could get to see it. 
 
Harvest 
Many thanks to everyone for your generous contributions to Harvest this year.  Our Year 6 
children are taking it all down to church next week, where it will be sorted and collected to 
support the local food bank. 
 
Covid Guidance 
We continue to be fortunate that we have not had any confirmed positive cases in school.  
Thanks for trying to stick to your allocated drop off and pick up times and for maintaining a 
2 metre distance between yourself and other adults.  It would be really helpful if everyone 
left the playground as soon as you have collected all of your children, as this will make it 
less congested.  Also, some children have spoken in school about large family gatherings, 
obviously, we are doing everything we can in school through increased cleaning and 
hygiene measures to restricted bubbles to reduce the chance of any infection being 
transmitted but this needs to dovetail to everyone following the Government rules out of 
school too. 
 

Relationship and Sex Education 
Relationship education is mandatory by Summer 2021 and it is recommended that primary 
schools deliver sex education within this. This is nothing new to Lady K, we have been 
delivering relationship and sex education through our Jigsaw, our PSHE scheme, for a 
number of years and also through the statutory Y5 Science curriculum.  I have attached 
information to this newsletter about RSE and Jigsaw.  In addition, you are welcome to view 
the resources we use and I welcome any feedback. 
 
Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 
A vacancy has arisen for a lunchtime supervisor, starting after Half Term.  1.5 hours per day, 
11:45 -13:15.  Please contact school if you are interested and would like an application 
form. 
 

              Lady Katherine Leveson CE Primary School 

‘Love and Kindness; Learning for Life’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UZeFgA0LU40


 

Flu Immunisation 
Public Health England has now recommended that the nasal flu vaccination is offered to all 
children in school from reception to year 6, you may have already received a letter form the 
NHS regarding this. The immunisation team will be attending the school in November and 
the parent consent forms will be sent home with children in October to be completed.  
 
A glimpse inside 
Continuing our theme of sharing photos from around and inside school, this week we focus 
on prayer areas inside classrooms. Daily collective worship has continued despite Covid 
restrictions and we now meet virtually using TEAMS on a Monday and Friday celebration; 
Kathy prepares a service via You Tube each Thursday and then classes hold their own 
collective worship on the other days. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What to bring to school 

Just a reminder that we are keeping items brought from home to school to a limit.  Please 

send a named water bottle; healthy snack and a suitable coat that is warm and waterproof 

to put on if outside.  Please don’t send any toys. 



 

Lost Property 

If your child accidentally returns home with another child’s item of uniform, please could 

you bring it to the school office where it will be quarantined for 72 hours and then returned 

to the owner. 

 

Wishing you all a happy and healthy weekend and week ahead. 

Best wishes 

Simon Russell 


